
Stack Facts®  Bulletin No. 1005

April 18, 2008

www.pacerstack.com2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200 • Concord, CA 94520 • 925-887-1400 • 877-917-2237

Service Discontinued from Laredo, TX to Marion, AR 
and Memphis, TN

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective Friday May 3, 2008, UPRR will discontinue providing service from Laredo, TX 
to Marion, AR and Memphis, TN. 

This adjustment involves freight originating at both Laredo, TX and Mexico interchange 
traffic. It also affects traffic destined for interchange at Memphis, TN.
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stack-
train Business Development or Pricing Representative.

We appreciate your business.

 

 
 

 


